Clearly lacking an exemption for wifi providers will cause such providers to reconsider their
provision. Clearly this is not good news for all the many people who use these provisions.

How can the provider be responsible for those using the service any more than the owner of a wall is
responsible for the graffiti artists who paint on it.

Provision if this service is not core to their business, but clearly is beneficial to their businesses ( or
they wouldn't provide it ), therefore making them reconsider and possibly withdraw their provision
will negatively affect their business as well as their customers.

This is stupidly similar to trying to ban printing presses...



